
 

 

 
         Date: 26 Aug 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for your continued efforts in completing Rapid Antigen Tests each morning and uploading 
the results.  

Please be reminded that there are other illnesses that can be transmitted here at school and that if 
your child is feeling unwell with symptoms such as runny nose, coughs or sore throats, to consider 
keeping them at home even if their RAT is negative. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind parents and guardians that we ask that students 
who experience diarrhoea, vomiting or fevers should remain at home until 48 hours after their last 
episode. 

I would like to thank you all for your help in keeping KJS a safe and healthy learning environment.  

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

 
 


